United Nations

GENERAL ASSEMBLY Nations Unies

ASSEMBLEE GENERALE A/AC.13/NC/15 16 June 1947

ORIGINAL: ENGLISH

SPECIAL COMMITTEE ON PALESTINE

COMMUNICATION FROM THE JEWISH AGENCY FOR PALESTINE

The following letter has been received from the Jewish Agency for Palestine.

Office of the Executive P.O.Box 92,
Jerusalem
15th June, 1947

Mr. Victor Chi-Tsai Hoo,

Personal Representative of the

Secretary-General,

Special Committee on Palestine,

Jerusalem.

Dear Mr. Hoo,

Kara Parasa

I beg to refer to your letter of June 4, 1947 addressed from Lake Success to the Chairman of the American
Section of our Executive in New York, and to inform you
that Major Aubrey S. Eban and Mr. David Horowitz have been
designated as the Liaison Officers of the Jewish Agency for
Palestine with the Special Committee of the United Nations.

We shall be grateful if you will kindly bring this ap pointment to the notice of the Chairman and other officers of the Committee.

Yours sincerely,

M. SHERTOK EXECUTIVE OF THE JEWISH AGENCY